Chester County Library Board Minutes
October 24, 2019

Present: Melinda Carroll, Ron Elder, Jean Smith, Beverly Morton, Genny Carter, Savannah Gilbert, and
Dorothy Davis

Ron called the meeting to order. Judy Bernard attended this meeting. She talked about our M.O.E,
reviewing our budget, and the possibility of the library getting more money. The county budget
committee meets November 18, 2019.

Minutes were read and approved.

The number of books checked out will increase from 10 to 15.

R.E.A.D.S. program will be established with Clayton McAdams funds.

Savannah wanted to close the library to arrange shelves. All library employees will help.

Savannah asked for a line item for travel pay. She is attending a conference in Memphis November 1-3™.
Volunteer program involving teens will begin immediately in November.

Savannah brought up fund raising for the building fund. Ron suggested putting the project on hold for
now. We could still collect money, however.

Beginning January 2020, we will meet the 3™ Thursday of every other month.

The meeting was adjourned.



